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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Fraud Policy – reported incidents 2015-16 

Question:  55 

Written:  Senator Kitching 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

In relation to the Fraud Control Policy, from its commencement in July 2015 to 30 June 2016, how 
many reports were made with respect to this policy from staff, contractors and external parties? 

Answer 

For the period 1 July 2015 until 30 June 2016, eight reports were made from DPS employees and two 
from external parties, there were no reports made from contractors. 


